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300 Primera Boulevard Telephone (407) 805-0355 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 Facsimile (407) 805-0227 
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Ms. Ruth Grady, E.I. 

Department of Water Resources 
St. Johns River Water Management District 
975 Keller Road 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 

Re: Hartwood Marsh Road Phase I 
US 27 to 1500 feet East of Hancock Road 
Application No. 40-069-114354-1 
Response to Request for Additional Information 

Dear Ms. Grady: 

iFiiiIi 

Please find enclosed the following revised documents to the North Winter Park Drive 
Environmental Resource Permit Application. 

Three (3) copies of the Construction Plans 
Three (3) copies of the Response to Request for Additional Information 

We offer the following responses to your comments. 

Comment 1: Please provide revised pre, "interim", and post-development drainage basin maps 
that include sufficient on and off-site area topographical elevations. Clearly 
delineate the specific flow paths used in determining the time-of-concentrations 
for each basin. This information is necessary to validate the water quality and 
quantity calculations submitted with your application. [40C- 
4.301(1)(a)(b)(c)(e)(i); 40C-42.026(1), F.A.C.; 10.3, 11.2 A.H] 

Response: Please refer to the Flow Path plan sheets for the Pre and Post Development 
Condition located in the Appendix of the Response to the Request for 
Additional Information. 1(9 , $ -1 
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